
Friday 2nd December

Year 6 Transition



9am - 2023 Captains
Speeches

Tuesday 6th December Presentation Night 7pm

Wednesday 7th December Year 6 Farewell Lunch

Tuesday 13th December Water Fun Day

Friday 16th December Last day of Term 4

60 Cathundril Street NYNGAN 2825
Tel: 02 6832 aFax: 02 6832 1836

nyngan-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

IN SEARCH OF
KNOWLEDGE

Dear Parents/Carers,

Many thanks to the AECG for running another meal deal day this
week. Staff and students enjoyed their nuggets, popper and zooper
dooper yesterday.

Year 6 are in attendance at their third Nyngan High School
transition day. They all arrived this morning with a great deal of
confidence. This is a very worthwhile program which helps the
children familiarise themselves in preparation for a confident start
to school in 2023.

Year 6 girls took part in Sista Speak and Year 6 boys took part in
Bra Speak yesterday whilst the entire of Year 6 took part in
Storylines on Wednesday.

Students have received positive reviews for their presentation items
from visitors to the school this week. We cannot wait to share them
with you on the 6th of December. 

We would like to thank Cassie and Mick who have done a great job
brightening up NPS windows in celebration of the festive season.

Kylee Pearce
Principal

NYNGAN
PUBLIC
SCHOOL

T E R M  4     W E E K  7    2 5 T H  N O V E M B E R  2 0 2 2

IMPORTANT DATES

Safe,
Respectful, 
Cooperative

Learners





We would like to

invite NPS Students


to attend the

Annual "Carols in

the Park" on 11th


December.
Students who


attend will form

part of the choir to


sing:
'Away in a Manger'

'Silent Night'



November
Dil lon -  27th
Rigby -  28th
Aimie -  28th

Toby -  1st December

CLASS REWARDSCLASS REWARDS
Kinder C  & Year 2 have filled up their Bango Buck tubs, by following safe, respectful

and cooperative expectations in the classroom.

Kinder C will be having ice-creams and time on the play equipment on Tuesday 29th

November after lunch.

Year 2 will be enjoying pizza and a disco on Monday 28th November after lunch.

Students with three or more Millennium entries will need to complete PBL lessons before

joining in.

THIS WEEK'S DRAW WINNERS ARE:

for learningfor learningPOSITIVE BEHAVIOUR
Attendance Winner: 
Harry Lattimer
Line Legends: 
      Year 6
Bango Winners:
Kinder C:  Angus Johnson
Kinder J:  Jaelyn Fitzalan
Year 1:    Kaydence Leonard
Year 2:    Riley Clark
Year 3/4:  Addison Bartlett
Year 4/5:  Joanna Raymond
Year 6:    Chevy Atkins



Kinder &
Year 6


buddies









Sista Speak






YEARYEARYEAR   
4/54/54/5

Year 4/5 had

great fun


experimenting

during science by

making a volcano
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